
Dear Parent/Carer,

Christmas is fast approaching and as an extra special Christmas treat this year, Nursery
and Reception will be having a special visit from some very special magical elves!

The elves will meet and greet the children, pose for a picture, sing Christmas songs and
take your child’s Christmas list. They will also perform the all-important ‘elf and safety’
check and leave a small gift for your child!

Our visit from the elves will take place on Monday 19th December and costs just £2.50
per child.

Could you please sign and return the slip below along with £2.50 so that we may secure
the booking.

Many thanks

Early Years Team

………………………………………………………………………………………………….

I enclose £2.50 for my child ____________________________________ to participate in
the Elf visit.

Signed _______________________________________________


